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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
February 1, 2022 

 
 
 

To:  Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
     Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
     Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
    Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 
    Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E., PTOE 
        County Engineer  
 

 
Re:   Authorization to Advertise 
        State Aid Project No. LSBP-45(22) 
 Simpson Road Bridge Replacement, Madison County   
 

 
The Engineering Department requests authorization to advertise for the construction of State Aid Project No. 
LSBP-45(22) Simpson Road Bridge Replacement, Madison County.   
 
 



 

  
  
 

Stantec Consulting Services Inc. 
396 Business Park Drive, Suite E 
Madison, MS 39110 

January 31, 2022 

   

Paul Griffin, President 
Madsion County Board of Supervisors 
125 West North Street 
P.O. Box 608 
Canton, MS 39046 
 

Dear Mr. Griffin,  

Reference: Permission to Advertise 
 State Aid Project No. LSBP-45(22) 
 Simpson Rd. Bridge Replacement 

Madison County, MS 

We are requesting Board approval on permission to advertise the referenced project.  PS&E Assemblies 
have been submitted to and approved by The Office of State Aid Road and Bridge Construction awaiting 
authorization to advertise for construction.  Upon your approval we will move forward with providing any 
updates to plans/specifications deemed necessary and coordinate with Madison County and the State Aid 
District Engineer to set advertisement and bid opening dates in accordance with State Bid Laws.  Should 
you need any further information or have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Brad Engels P.E. 
Senior Associate 
Phone: (601) 882-9467 
Mobile: (601) 405-7860 
brad.engels@stantec.com 

 

 

  
 
 


